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Contact Info 

 

Email: 

eldredb@quitmanisd.net 

Phone: (903) 760-5006 

 

Remind Groups 

9th – Text @c6bk7f to 81010 

10th – Text @qhsclassof to 81010 

11th – Text @qhsclasso to 81010 

12th – Text @qhscla to 81010 

Dual Credit – Text @whsdc to 

81010 

 

 

Important Dates 

10/1 – FAFSA Applications 

Open 

10/5 – SAT Registration 

Deadline 

10/6 SAT  

10/10 – PSAT  

10/27 - ACT 

 

 
$150 BILLION IN FEDERAL STUDENT 
AID IS AVAILABLE! 

Regardless of income, all families should 

complete the FAFSA annually because it is 

required for all federal financial aid and most 

state and institutional aid. To get started, go to 

fafsa.ed.gov to apply!  
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FAFSA - Here’s how it works: 
1. Set up your personal Federal Student Aid ID (FAFSA 

ID) to access, complete, and submit the FAFSA 

online at fafsa.ed.gov 

2. Complete your application as soon as possible after 

the FAFSA start date each year you plan to attend 

college. 

3 .  You will receive a Student Aid Report (SAR) within 

three weeks of completing your FAFSA. The SAR is 

a summary of your aid eligibility and answers on the 

FAFSA form. It also includes your Expected Family 

Contribution (EFC). Review your SAR carefully to 

ensure it’s correct and complete.  

SENIORS TO DO LIST: 

 Complete FAFSA 

 Take ACT/SAT as needed 

 Work on College applications 

 Obtain Letter of Recommendation 

 Polish your Resume 

 Work on Essays 

  Keep your Grades up! 

“The only way to 

get financial aid is 

to apply. If you’re 

wondering if you 

qualify, you should 

apply!” 

 

On To College with John Baylor 
Quitman High School is happy to announce we are bringing proven, entertaining 

ACT/SAT/PSAT Preparation—On To College with John Baylor to our students. Each 
student will have the opportunity to experience these sessions in school throughout the 
year leading up to their ACT/SAT/PSAT test date. Students will also have online access 
at home to further prepare and work through many of the Additional Prep resources that 
are available to them. If your student is struggling with a specific subject area or concept 

on the test, OTC’s Additional Prep resources can help. Higher test scores can mean 
larger college scholarships. The average score increase from On To College with John 

Baylor has been proven to be very successful, which will in turn save your family 
thousands in college costs and improve your child’s college choices. We are excited to be 
doing even more to maximize your child’s chances to get into his or her best-fit college at 
the lowest cost and to become a college graduate with minimal debt. Thanks for helping 
us ensure students prioritize this course and the test. Please email me if you need the 

login for your student. 
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